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A message from the Grand Knight 
 

Spring is here and it is a time to reinvigorate ourselves to the council just like w
our gardens.  The year might be almost over, but we still have a lot of work to do.  

The trustees have reviewed a slate of officers for the next fraternal year.  If any
wants to add their name to the list for a officer position, they should do it at the May 1st 
general meeting.  The last chance to add your name will be the June 5th general meetin
This is your opportunity to influence the council and make a difference. 

Our annual Mother’s Day breakfast is one of the many things coming in May an
June.  We can use all the help we can get.  If you cannot work we would appreciate you
support by bringing you favorite Mother to breakfast.  In conjunction with the breakfast,
will be delivering flowers to mothers in the area rest homes.  It is a great experience to 
the smiles on the faces of these ladies as they receive the flowers.  Everyone should sh
in this experience. 

I want to thank Tony Robinson and his crew for doing an outstanding job on the
fries. Everyone who worked or supported the fish fries should be given a round of appla
Because of the success of the fish fries, the council will be able to give support to the 
charities identified this year’s budget. 

May 2001 
ESTED 

Another great challenge is completing the Columbus Charities ticket sales.  This is 
another opportunity to help the council raise funds, and we have just a little while longer to 
sell tickets.   Please see Dave Myers if you need any tickets.  Be sure to bring all tickets to 
the May 1st General Meeting.  Dave needs to get them accounted for and ready to turn in at 
the State Convention. 

Sean O’Loughlin will be ordained on Saturday June 9th at St James Cathedral in 
Seattle.  He will celebrate his 1st mass at St. Vincent’s Parish on Sunday, June 10th at 
11:30am.  For those of you who might not know, our Council has supported Sean through 
his seminary experience both financially and in our prayers.  Plan to attend one or both of 
the events to show our continued support for Sean. 

We hope to have our Grand Knight, Mike Hemmer, back on board next month.  We 
look forward to hearing about his time in the U.K.   
 
Vivat Jesus 

Joe Penwell 
Trustee 1st Year
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Date Birthdays for April Date Birthdays for April Date Birthdays for April 

4th William Clarke 15th Horace Suinn 25th Pat Patterson 
5th Charles Lewis 16th Al Larpenteur 29th Maynard Lipp 
7th Charles Hayman 16th Stephen Morissette  
8th Donald Powell 17th Michael Austin 3rd Janet Knowlton 
8th Jose Altamirano 17th David McArdle 8th Anita Paves 

11th John Lermusik 22nd Thomas Shaw 8th Phylis Wolfskill 
14th Al Wolfskill 23rd Theodore Medina 11th Anna Marie Beaulac 
14th Glenn Martin 23rd Oliver Koehler 15th Maureen Fay 
15th Stephen Young 24th Wayne Moritz 20th Patty Winch 

Date Anniversaries for April Date Anniversaries for April 
4th Maurice and Isabel Tessier 31st William and Teresa Barry 

17th Al and Phylis Wolfskill   
24th Brian and Anna Marie Beaulac   
28th Mark and Meschelle Miloscia   
28th James and Darlene Jowell   
29th Pat and Jacqualeen Patterson   
ary 
We will be praying the Rosary before the General Meeting on May 1st.  Please plan to
fulfilling experience.  We will start at 7:00PM in the Chapel. 

ruitment (Joe Penwell) 
Are we ever going to have another 1st degree exemplification?  We need candidates!!
proposed someone, why not do it this month.  Remember, keep a Form 100 handy.  S
mass or Tim Philomeno if you need one. 

king for a few good men 
We will be nominating officers for the 2001-2002 fraternal year at the May 1st Genera
interested in becoming an officer of the Council?  Please contact any officer or Truste
known.  It’s a great way to get more involved.  New members are most welcome. 

mbus Charities 
Please bring all Columbus Charities tickets (sold or not) to the meeting 

er’s Day Breakfast 
We will be serving breakfast on Sunday, May 13th after the 8:00 and 9:30 masses.  P
up at the meeting on May 1st or contact Al Larpenteur at 253.941.8539 if you can help
delivering flowers to mothers in area rest homes.  This is a great way to honor those t
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 Mike Fay 
Tim Philomeno
 
Tony Robinson
Dave Myers 
Jim Judy 
Mike Ross 
Greg Vicars 
Joe Penwell 
Jim Young 
Joe Penwell 
Joe Penwell 
Al Larpenteur 
Bill Martin 
Jim Young 
Pro-Life Director Mark Miloscia 352-946-5327 
Parish Contact Joe Penwell Jpenwell@msn.com 253-941-6339 
Insurance Agent Steve Voiland  206-901-9138 
Cross/Compass Editor Tim Philomeno Tphilome@sparling.com 253-661-2296 

THE 365 CLUB BY MAIL 
Supporting Vocations is simple!  All you have to do is join The Pennies For Heaven 
Crusade.  The best way to do this is by becoming a member of  The 365 Club.  Donate a 
penny-a-day for a year ($3.65 or more if you can) and offer a prayer a day for a year for 
Vocations!  Pennies add up quickly and the prayers help.  For Brothers who cannot always 
join us at our meetings, here is your chance to stand up and be counted as a supporter. 

CLIP AND MAIL 
 
To:  Gerald Duhamel, 365 Chairman 
Yes, count me in as a Member of The 365 Club!  I want to do my part to support Vocations. 
Here is my contribution of $ _______________  Name:  ____________________________ 
Address: ________________________________ City:  ____________________________ 
Mail your check to: 

The 365 Club 
Knights of Columbus, Council #7528 

34902 30th AVE SW 
Federal Way, WA 98023 
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 O’Laughlin is being ordained 

Sean is being ordained a priest on Saturday, June 9th at St James Cathedral in Seattle.  He will also be 
celebrating his 1st mass at 11:30am on Sunday, June 10th at St. Vincent’s.  Please try to attend one or both 
of these events to show support for our seminarian. 



Programs and Activities (cont’d)  
 
Husky Stadium Concession Health Cards 

As you all know, our experience running the Husky Stadium Concession stand 
this year was an unexpected boon for the council netting us almost $2,000.  In 
order to work this event, our brothers, wives, daughters, sons, and friends had 
to pass the health department test and become certified.  The cost of this test 
and the certification is being born by the council.  Joe Penweill, one of the 
organizers of this event, made a challenge at the last General Meeting to all 
who participated to “Pay for your own card if you can”.  The cost to the council 
was $224 ($8.00 per person).  If you are able, please send your check to your 
Financial Secretary,Tim Philomeno at 34902 30th AVE SW, Federal Way, WA  
98023. 
Thanks again to all who participated. 

Juan Lezcano 
Congratulations to Juan in becoming a Deacon of St. Vincent de Paul Parish.  
The entire Council wishes you all the very best in this endeavor. 

Spaghetti Dinner to Help the Layette Society 
The Council will be hosting a Spaghetti dinner on Saturday, January 13, at 
6:00pm.  The proceeds from this dinner will go to help the Layette Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul Parish.  See the church bulletin for more information on this 
wonderful organization.  Please plan to help on this evening.  A signup sheet 
will be passed at the January General Meeting. 

Help Habitat for Humanity 
Joe Connor is asking us to help cleanup a downed tree on property adjoining 
the Habitat for Humanity acreage in Federal Way. If we have a 10-man work 
party, we should be able to get this tree cut up and removed from the 
neighbor’s garden in about 4 hours.  Joe will have several chain saws available. 
We will have a signup sheet at the January General Meeting. 
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